Alumni-Hock 2023

Invitation

We cordially invite all former and current employees to our
to our Hock on
15.07.2023 from 16.00 o'clock onwards
in the Stefan-Meier-Stralte 21 in 79104 Freiburg
79104 Freiburg.
Please register by 17.03.2023 bindingly
by email pr@fmf.uni-freiburg.de.

All those who have already registered with the "Save the Date",
do not need to send a new confirmation - you are already registered.

We look forward to seeing you again in July!
Until then, have a good time and best regards.



